Salford City Council - Record of Decision (CABINET)

We, Councillors Warmisham and Sheehy, Lead Members for Children’s Services and Adult Services, confirm that, in exercise of the powers conferred on it in accordance with the Scheme of Delegation of the Council, the Cabinet has resolved that the findings of the Scrutiny Commission on Homelessness be used in respect of a range of Council strategies, policies and services; and that, subject to the comments contained in the response to the findings, the recommendations of the Commission be supported.

The Cabinet has also resolved that the Strategic Director of Community, Health and Social Care ensuring that -

(a) the agreed recommendations are implemented by the most appropriate service or 

working groups who will align the timescales; and

(b) a summary report is produced outlining how and when each recommendation will 

be progressed and monitored.

The reasons are the need to respond to the above recommendations.

Options considered and rejected were not to response.

Assessment of Risk: Medium.

The source of funding: To be determined - the multi-agency work on domestic abuse has no mainstream funding.

Legal advice obtained: Not applicable.

Financial advice obtained: Not applicable.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process: -
The report from the Scrutiny Commission, with its recommendations, and the joint response to those recommendations

Contact Officer: Irene Ward 


Tel No 603 4309

	The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Community, Health and Social Care Scrutiny Committee.


Signed:  J. Warmisham    E. Sheehy
           Dated 8th June, 2006
Lead Members
This decision was published on 8th June, 2006
This decision will come in force on 16th June, 2006, unless it is called-in in accordance with the Decision Making Process Rules.

